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The hand of the Lord feeds us; he answers all our needs. 
 

La mano del Señor nos nutre; él responde a todas nuestras necesidades. 



2/17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time w July 25th, 2021
Kings 4:42-44 w Eph 4:1-6 w John 6:1-15

If you missed last weekend's letter from the Parish Pastoral 
Council and Fr. Joe, which included a statement from 

New Ways Ministry about LGBTQ+ non-discrimination, 
you can view the previous bulletin here: 

https://bit.ly/3BoBWhj

NEXT SUNDAY
Parish Community Celebration!
Feast of St. Ignatius of Loyola &

Farewell to Fr. Mike Lamanna, S.J.
Sunday, August 1st

Bilingual Mass with Examen
11:30 a.m.

Outdoor Gathering & Activities
1:00 p.m.

Join us in celebration of our titular Saint and 
Fr. Mike Lamanna, S.J.!

At the beginning of the Liturgy, parishioners will have the 
opportunity to particpate in one of St. Ignatius' prayer 

exercises: the Examen of Consciousness.

Immediately following Mass, parishioners are invited to 
gather outside on the Commonwealth Avenue lawn for 

conversation and activities, including an 
Ignatian scavenger hunt for children, 
nature stations with the Green Team, 

and photo ops for all.

Bring your own picnic - we'll supply the ice cream!

New and familiar faces are welcome, 
we hope to see you there!

https://bit.ly/3BoBWhj


3/17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Spiritual Life

Susan Stabile Ignatian Year Blog - Creo en Dios!
Author of Growing in Love and Wisdom: 

Tibetan Buddhist Sources for Christian Meditation, Susan Stabile shares reflections on her 
journey with God and Ignatian spirituality. 

You can access a listing in order to date of each Ignatian Year blog entry on our website: 
https://www.stignatiuschestnuthill.org/susan-stabile-reflections. 

You can also access all of Susan Stabile’s various spiritual and homiletic blog entries, including 
those for the Ignatian Year at https://susanjoan.wordpress.com.

Ignatian Year Postage Stamp

In honor of the Ignatian Year, the Vatican has released a 
special stamp bearing an image by Raúl Berzosa. 

For more information, visit: 
https://bit.ly/3z1OM34

Fall Parish Retreat at Eastern Point
During our celebration of the Ignatian Year, we invite you to journey with us:

On the Ignatian Way/ En el Camino Ignaciano

October 15th - 17th 2021

Join us for renewal, silent prayer and 
worship with members of the parish. 
Experience God's love poured out in 

creation and community.

Registration is now open HERE
(https://bit.ly/3BxvK6q)

The cost of the retreat is $395 with a 
deposit of $200 required at registration. 

Partial scholarships available.

For more information contact, Kathy Maher, 
Spiritual Life Coordinator at 

katherine.maher@bc.edu, (617) 552-6112

https://www.stignatiuschestnuthill.org/susan-stabile-reflections
https://susanjoan.wordpress.com
https://bit.ly/3z1OM34
https://bit.ly/3BxvK6q
mailto:katherine.maher@bc.edu
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/2834b8b8-7066-498b-b42d-d61ebbc9359f
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Outreach Ministries

HELP STOCK THE FREEDGE!
Too many of our neighbors struggle to 
put food on their tables. The Newton 

Freedge is one way we can help. A free, 
24/7 outdoor refrigerator and pantry, 
the Freedge provides free food and per-

sonal supplies to anyone who needs them.
GO TO:  

newtonfoodpantry.org/newton-freedge 
for more information, 

including the freedge location!

COMING SOON
BACK-TO-
SCHOOL 

DRIVE 
August 21st & 

22nd
It’s not too soon to think about back-to-

school purchases--
shop early and often!  

The official list will be out August 1st.  In 
the meantime, know that the “usuals” will 
be needed, like notebooks, pens, pencils, 

markers, paper, backpacks, binders, pock-
et folders and scissors.  Stay tuned!

Welcome Home
A Home Goods 

Pantry 
Demand for the basics 

is HIGH

Please contact 
Welcome Home if you have any of these 

items to 
donate:

Pots and Pans
Small appliances 

(blenders, toasters, toaster ovens, 
microwaves, coffee makers)
Volunteers are also needed!

Email welcomehomemass@gmail.com to 
schedule a drop off or become a volunteer.

For more information, visit 
https://www.welcomehomemass.org.

SHATTUCK 
FOURTH TUESDAY

July 27th
We’ll be providing desserts for the Guests 
at Pine Street Inn Shattuck Shelter and we 
need individually or by-portion wrapped 
brownies, cookies and cookie bars.  Please 

drop off your donation, by 3:45PM on 
Tuesday, in the bin at the front of the Par-

ish Office or in the bin at the 
Garden Level door.  

Thanks for making it possible to continue 
our ministry to the Shelter Guests.

mailto:welcomehomemass@gmail.com
https://www.welcomehomemass.org


5/17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Outreach Ministries

Centre Street Food Pantry, 11 Homer Street, Newton Centre



6/17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Outreach Ministries

Centre Street Food Pantry, 11 Homer Street, Newton Centre



7/17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Ignatian Volunteer Corps
Volunteer Recruitment

September 2021 - June 2022

Ignatian Volunteer Corps (IVC) New England, a yearlong volunteer opportunity for 
women and men 50 years of age and better. Volunteers give two full days/week of service 
and commit to a monthly spiritual reflection program in the Jesuit tradition. IVC works 

with nonprofits in the Boston/Worcester/Providence areas that address problems of 
homelessness, education, immigration and more. Get info and application by contacting 

regional director  Dave Hinchen at newengland@ivcusa.org, 
or check out the IVC New England website at www.ivcusa.org/new-england.

Notice 
Parish Office will close at 1:00 p.m. Fridays during July and August

mailto:newengland@ivcusa.org
http://www.ivcusa.org/new-england
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2021 Catholic Appeal Update        
Together, the parishes of the Archdiocese of Boston have raised 
70% Catholic Appeal Goal. Here at St. Ignatius we have raised 

74% of our goal of $124,384.

PLEASE DONATE TODAY 

Go to https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stignatius and choose the fund 
“Catholic Appeal 2021."   

As always you can donate directly to: 
www.bostoncatholicappeal.org 

Remember to select "Chestnut Hill, St. Ignatius" 
Every donation helps! Thank you! 

Join thousands of pilgrims from around the 
world to Journey with Ignatius. Read from 
Ignatius’ own writings, insights from selected 
Jesuit sources, and hand-picked resources on 
Ignatian spirituality–all while joining a 
community of prayer.

Download free app now!

YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/c/InstituteforAdvancedJesuitStudies

Confessions Returning to Saturday Schedule
Saturdays from 3:00 - 3:45 p.m.

Upper Church

To receive Reconciliation on another day and time, 
contact the Parish Office to make an appointment.

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stignatius
http://www.bostoncatholicappeal.org
https://www.youtube.com/c/InstituteforAdvancedJesuitStudies
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Trans Ministry Zoom Encounters for the Laity
A Summer Zoom Encounter for the People of God hosted 
LGBT Ministry Diocese of Lexington & Fortunate Families

Friday, August 13th at 1:00 p.m.

FREE PROGRAM
Visit https://bit.ly/3bFkA4Z to register

Liturgy Commission

Church At Home/La Iglesia En Casa 
†

To See the Document Click Here
Haz clic aquí para ver el documento en total:

https://bit.ly/2QIHJLJ

St. Mary's Chapel is open to the public 
for 8AM daily and Sunday Mass during 

the summer. It will remain open for 
private prayer each weekday until 5PM 

(3 PM on Fridays). 
On weekends, the doors will be 

closed after Mass.  

https://bit.ly/3bFkA4Z
https://bit.ly/2QIHJLJ


10/17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Please pray for: 
Saturday, July 24th
4 p.m. - Joseph E. Corcoran, Dennis J. McCrory MD

Sunday, July 25th
10:30 a.m. - Paul Marshall, Phillip Reeves
12:30 p.m. (Spanish) - Cindy M. McCarthy, 
Jorge Alfonzo and Graciela Madrid
5:30 p.m. - Janie Bradshaw

Saturday, July 31st
4 p.m. - Lou Mastriano

Sunday, August 1st
11:30 a.m. (Bilingual Mass) - Mary H. Burke, 
Francine Canterino, Jorge Alfonzo and 
Graciela Madrid
5:30 p.m. - Richard James Doyle

Stay Connected!
Follow us on social media for Parish updates, 

Jesuit news, and Ignatian Spirituality. 

@ignatiuschestnuthill

@ignatiuschurch

@StIgnatiusMA

Men’s Spiritual Growth
Zoom Meetings

1st & 3rd Wednesday of  the Month
7:00 p.m.

The next meeting will be on 
Wednesday, August 4th at 7 p.m.
Contact Mark Neylon for details:

neylonmark@gmail.com
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St. Ignatius 
Livestream Masses

We recently hit 1,000 subscribers on YouTube!
Help us reach our new ambitious goal of 2,000!

It is free and will help you find our content easily. 
youtube.com/channel/UCOo9WRYLNRLPd8NaJbYgKOw

Photo courtesy of Patricia Williams
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Saint Ignatius of  Loyola Church
28 Commonwealth Avenue
Chestnut Hill, MA  02467

Phone: 617-552-6100 v Fax: 617-552-6101 v Email: ignatius@bc.edu v Web: stignatiuschestnuthill.org
PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Monday - Thursday: 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.
Friday: 9 a.m. - 1p.m. (July - August)

Closed 12:30 p.m. - 1:30 p.m.

The Parish Staff
Rev. Joseph Costantino, S.J., Pastor	            pastor.st.ignatius@bc.edu	                        617-552-6100
Rev. Gerald Finnegan, S.J., Senior Priest	            frfinnga@bc.edu	                        617-552-6100	
Karen O’Reilly, Accounts/HR Manager	            karen.oreilly@bc.edu	                        617-552-6117
Carol Russo, Office Manager                                                              carol.russo@bc.edu                                     617-552-6102
Michael Sennett, Director of  Communications/Media Specialist        sennettm@bc.edu 	                        617-552-6108
Sr. Diane Vallerio, MFIC, Director of  Outreach Ministries	            vallerio@bc.edu 	                        617-552-6107
Matt Anderson, Organist, Director of  Music Ministries	            andersyw@bc.edu	                        617-552-6114
Andrea Miller, Director of  Faith Formation	            millbav@bc.edu	                        617-552-6103
Annarose Jowenson, Faith Formation Assistant	            jowenson@bc.edu	                        617-552-6105	
Kathy Maher, Spiritual Life & 
                      Ignatian Community Development Coordinator	            katherine.maher@bc.edu 	                        617-552-6112 
Jamie Huggins, Facilities Manager	            hugginja@bc.edu 	                        617-552-6100
Maureen Saldarini, Funeral Coordinator	            mcsaldarini113@gmail.com	                       617-552-6100
Parish Pastoral Council	            pastoralcouncil@bc.edu	  	

The Celebration of  the Eucharist

BECOME A PARISHIONER - REGISTER
Registration forms are available on our website: stignatiuschestnuthill.org.

Please note that you must be registered for at least six months before we can issue any verification 
of  your status as a parishioner for godparent or sponsor letters.

CAP Team (Child Abuse Prevention) Ensures the protection of  all, providing training, consultation, and support.	
Helena Alfonzo				                     villa74@comcast.net
Trudy Good                                                                  trudygood@goodhavens.org
Annarose Jowenson                                                       jowenson@bc.edu
Kathy Maher                                                                 katherine.maher@bc.edu
Andrea Miller                                                                millbav@bc.edu

Other Sacraments
Reconciliation—Saturdays at 3-3:45 p.m. in the Upper Church or by appointment.
Rite of  Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA)—For adults seeking Baptism, and/or Confirmation, 
contact the Parish Office. 
Baptism—For infant and child Baptisms, contact Sr. Diane Vallerio
First Eucharist—Preparation begins in grade 1 and incudes classes, retreats, and home instruction. Children receive 
First Eucharist in grade 2. For further information contact our Faith Formation office. 
Confirmation—Preparation begins in 9th grade; students are confirmed in the spring of  10th grade. 
For further information contact our Faith Formation office. 
Matrimony—Parishioners, BC Grads and non-parishioners are welcome to be married at St. Ignatius. 
Contact our Office Manager, Carol Russo, for available dates and details. 
Anointing of  the Sick—Contact the parish office.

4:00 p.m. - Upper Church

Livestream 10:30 a.m. (English); 12:30 p.m. (Spanish); 5:30 p.m. - Upper Church

Currently Suspended

Saturday

Sunday

Weekday
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